
From: funkyb   

Sent: March 28, 2021 7:40 PM 

To: Andrew Dowie <adowie@tecumseh.ca>; Gary McNamara <gmcnamara@tecumseh.ca>; Bill Altenhof 
<baltenhof@tecumseh.ca>; Brian Houston <bhouston@tecumseh.ca>; Joe Bachetti 
<jbachetti@tecumseh.ca>; Rick Tonial <rtonial@tecumseh.ca>; tiobin@tecumseh.ca 

Subject: Old Victoria school property 

My wife and I are sending you this email to express our concern about the development at the old 
Victoria School property. Our property backs on to that area and we are very troubled by the thought 
that it would be zoned anything other than r-1. Anything different will not fit in the neighborhood. And 
will greatly depreciate all of the homes in the area. Please think of the people that have been living here 
for decades.  

Thank you  

John and Michelle Lucas. 

 

 




